
WBPH, Philadelphia, PA (Fac. Id 60850) 

Renewal Application 

Ownership Report Explanation 

 

WBPH has responded yes to this certification because after reviewing emails from its former 

counsel, it appears that the 2015 biennial ownership report was timely filed on December 2, 2015 

but then dismissed apparently because payment had not been made. A replacement report was 

later filed on January 6, 2016.  WBPH notes that during any period between December 2, 2015 

and January 6, 2016 when the station’s 2015 report may not have been available to the public in 

the station public file, the status of the station’s non-profit board of directors remained 

unchanged from the 2013 biennial ownership report which remained available.   


